

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S OFFICE

PIMA COUNTY GOVERNMENTAL CENTER 130 W. CONGRESS, TUCSON, AZ 85701-1317 (520) 740-8661 FAX (520) 740-8171

C.H. HUCKELBERRY County Administrator

November 3, 2008

Jean M. Gorman, Chair Brad P. Gorman Memorial Fund 2609 East Broadway Tucson, Arizona 85716

Re: Your October 25, 2008 Letter Requesting Approval to Proceed with the Catalina Highway Bicycle Memorial Park and Saddle Up Area

Dear Ms. Gorman:

Thank you for your letter regarding the parking and rest facility for bicyclists on Catalina Highway. We would be honored if you or The Brad Fund would take those actions necessary to fund the Catalina Highway Bicycle Memorial Park and Saddle Up Area. We will assist as we can. As you have noted, our funding is diminishing every day. Any assistance that you can provide financially would be very much appreciated.

I am providing a copy of this letter to Priscilla Cornelio, our Transportation Director, and Matt Zoll, the County's Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator, to assist in making this memorial park a reality.

Sincerely,

C.H. Huckelberry County Administrator

C. Delultung

CHH/ii

John Bernal, Deputy County Administrator - Public Works
Priscilla Cornelio, Transportation Director
Matt Zoll, Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator, Department of Transportation

TE MONOR OF DOMER ON A